

Persatuan Insuran Antarabangsa Labuan [The Labuan International Insurance Association] (LIIA) Correspondence Address: Brumby Centre, Lot 42, Jalan Muhibbah, 87000, Labuan F.T., Malaysia. Tel: +6087-593 828 Fax: +6087-417 242

Email: secretariat@liia-labuan.org

22nd December 2020

FGNC EVENT MANAGEMENT (M) SDN BHD

Suite 2-8-2 & 2-B-3, Level 8, Wisma Menjalara, Jalan 7A/62A, Bandar Menjalara, 52200 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia

Tel: +603 6277 2441

Email: enquiry@fgnc.com.my

Attention: Mr. Subesh

Dear Mr. Subesh and FGNC Team,

Re: Labuan International Insurance Association ("LIIA") 23RD Annual General Meeting 2020

On the behalf of the Labuan International Insurance Association ("LIIA"), I would personally like to thank you and your FGNC team for all the hard work and profesionalism that you have put into the management and completion of the virtualised LIIA 23rd Annual General Meeting (AGM) which was held on Thursday, 17th December 2020. It was you and your team's hard work and creativity that made the said AGM asatisfactory success.

We are grateful to have FGNC as a part of the team working together with the Secretariat and providing the guidance and leadership to the Council and the Secretariat. We look forward to working again with you and the FGNC team if the opportunity arises.

Subesh may I wish you and your colleagues happy holidays and a happy new year from all of us at the LIIA. All the best and stay safe always.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Gerard Roy Suresh Sharma

Chairman

PERSATUAN INSURAN ANTARABANGSA LABUAN (THE LABUAN INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION) (LIIA)